
 
        
 

       
 
 

Third Annual Mission Cool Off Program Begins 
 

Immediate Release 
 
 
     The Nevada State Contractors Board (NSCB) and the Southern Nevada Air Conditioning 

Refrigeration Service Contractors Association (SNARSCA) are pleased to announce the start of 

the 2008 Third Annual Mission Cool Off Program. This year three households will be 

chosen to have their air conditioning units replaced free of charge with new ones. 

     The program is limited to no more than 100 applications received between  

February 1-29, 2008. Selections will be made depending on a person’s or family’s special 

needs. The program is not open to Tenants, Landlords, Owners who do not reside at the 

residence or Mobile Home Owners. 

     An Application and Homeowner Waiver and Media Release form can be downloaded from 

the Nevada State Contractors Board website at: www.nscb.state.nv.us or by calling Ranya 

Botros at: (702) 486-1165.  

     The Nevada State Contractors Board has the responsibility to promote quality construction 

by Nevada licensed contractors through a regulatory licensing system designed to protect the 

health, welfare and safety of the public. 

     SNARSCA is a non-profit corporation committed to promoting and protecting the interests 

and welfare of the industry, its members and the public. 

 
 

Please FAX forms to: (702) 486-1176, or mail to: 
Ranya Botros 

Nevada State Contractors Board 
2310 Corporate Circle, Suite 200 

Henderson, NV 89074 


